
 

6th May 2025 
 
For the attention of: William Wallace,  
Permitting Officer – Natural Resources Wales 
 
Sent via email only to: William.Wallace@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk  

 
Our Ref: AIWL.01.01/NRW Response – Issue 1 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION FOR PERMIT VARIATION APPLICATION 

REFERENCE: EPR/BV5858IW / PAN-026655 

ABRIL INDUSTRIAL WAXES LIMITED, PYLE, BRIDGEND, CF33 6BZ  
 

Dear William, 

 

Further to your letter dated 28th of April 2025, ECL have been appointed by Abril Industrial Waxes 

Limited (“Abril”) to assist with providing the additional information as detailed in your letter.  The 

further information required is provided in blue, underlined italics. 

 

“An overview of the new production line, including a flow diagram of the new process. Reason: The 

non-technical summary and main report gave reference to the additional raw material and the 

emission point associated with the additional production line but did not provide an overview of the 

new production line. We require a brief summary of the new production line.” 

 

An updated Non-Technical Summary (NTS) (AIWL.01.01/NTS – Issue 2) and an updated Environmental 

Permitting Technical Requirements (EPTR) report (AIWL.01.01/EPTR – Issue 2) has been included with 

the supporting documentation submitted alongside this response to provide this information.  

 

Please refer to Sections 2.1 and Appendix I of Issue 2 of the NTS and Section 1.1 and Appendix I of 

Issue 2 of the EPTR. 

 

“Include any possible odour emissions (channelled or fugitive) and any action/mitigation in the 

environmental risk assessment.” 

 

An updated Environmental Risk Assessment (ERA) (AIWL.01.01/ERA – Issue 2) has been included with 

the supporting documentation submitted alongside this response to provide this information. 

 

Please refer to Section 3.1 and Table 6 of Section 4.1 of Issue 2 of the ERA. 

 

“Confirm what standards the bunds (used for containment) are built to (for example CIRIA 736).” 

 

Abril have confirmed that, subject to approval of the environmental permit variation application, new 

bunds will be built in accordance with the CIRIA 736 standard. Abril will make use of an external 

consultant to advise on this and can provide NRW with the bund documentation once the works have 

been undertaken. 
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Section 5.11. of Issue 2 of the EPTR and Section 5.2 of Issue 2 of the ERA, submitted alongside this 

response, have also been updated to confirm Abril’s intentions to build bunds to the CIRIA 736 

standard. 

 

I trust that the responses provided above are sufficient to enable NRW to recommence with their 

assessments.  However, if you have any questions or require any further information in the meantime, 

please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tim Heard 

Associate Environmental Consultant 

ECL (Environmental Compliance Limited) 

  



 

ENCS: 

• AIWL.01.01/NTS – Issue 2 

• AIWL.01.01/EPTR – Issue 2 

• AIWL.01.01/ERA – Issue 2 


